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 25th October  2015                  Minister: Rev’d Alistair Jones 
Your organist for today is Mr David Buckley. 

 

 

 

 

10:30 am Thanksgiving Service with Holy 
Communion led by the Revd Alistair Jones. 

(Using Worship Book p211) 
 
Introit 
Welcome and Call to Worship 
Hymn: StF 611 “Brother, sister”  
Prayers & Collect 
Hymn: StF 67 “This, this” 
Family News 
J-Team move to the Centre 
All: The Lord be with you 
J-Team: And also with you 
Anthem 
Reading: – Hebrews 7: 23 – 28 (P1205) 
Once for all 
Hymn: StF 734 “Going home” 
Act of Remembrance and Thanksgiving 
Prayers of Intercession 
The Peace 
Hymn: StF 746 “For all “ 
Offertory & Dedication 
Holy Communion 
Hymn: StF 742 “We trust” 
Blessing 
 
There will be a Retiring Collection  
in aid of the Benevolent Fund.  
 
 

 

This week and into next…………. 
Mon 26

th
      12:15 pm Luncheon Club in the Main Hall. 

Mon 26
th

    1:30 pm Women’s Fellowship meet in the Small Hall.  

Tues 27
th

    9: 00 am Prayer Meeting in the Quiet Room. 

Tues 27
th

    10:00-11:30 Tuesday Coffee Morning in the Small Hall. 

Wed 28
th

    2:00 pm Line dancing in the Main Hall. 

Thu 29
th

      11:00 am Bible Fellowship at the home of Tony & Jean 

Orton, 18 West End Lane. 

Thu 29
th

      7:45 pm Ladies Group meet in the Parlour. Speaker: Val 

Howson, ‘Salvation Army Charity Shop’. 

Sat 31
st
    10:00-12:00 Shoppers Coffee Morning at Central. 

Wed 4
th

  7:30 pm Horsforth churches Together, ‘Café of Hope’ at 

Lister Hill Baptist church. 

   

 Can you help?    
  

Cakes are needed for the Café of 

Hope on the evening of 4th 

November.  If you feel able to 

provide a cake please contact Jean 

Orton (2589093) 
 

 

 

Thank you 

Many thanks goes to Lynne Gill for producing the 

bulletin whilst I was away on holiday. She produced 

three bulletin’s for me and did a fantastic job.  

Thank you again.  

Sharon Firth 

Thank you 

 

Many thanks again to Lynne Gill and Jean Orton 

for opening up and closing the Grove for me 

whilst I was away on holiday.  

Thank you so much for all your hard work and it 

is a comfort to know that I can rely on you both 

whilst I am away. 

Without the help and support I get it would be 

hard to go away so thank you again. 

Alan Firth 

Premises manager 

 

 

 



                                                                     

 

 

 
             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

   Also Today…… 
10:15 –Crèche up to 4 years in the Main Hall 

10:20 –J- team in the Small Hall. 

10.30 –Holy Communion service at the Grove led by the Revd 

         Alistair Jones. 

 6:00 –Evening Worship at Central led by the Revd Alistair Jones 

Morning Coffee/Tea served in the Main Hall after the Service today 

by The Volunteers (Keith & Trish & Brian & Mitzi). 

Your Stewards for today are:- 

John Bussey & Caroline Turner. 

You were welcomed at the door by:- 

Sally & Len Wolfe. 

Flowers were provided by: 

Mrs P Whitham & Mrs J Marshall. 

 

 

THE GROVE BAZAAR 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

FAMILY NEWS: Please remember friends 
who would value your prayers.   
Mary Hart, Nancy Mathers, Ros Revell, Margaret Reasbeck, 
Christine Wilson, Kathleen Taylor, John Ashby, Florence 
Bonfield, Margaret Bosomworth, May & Harry Tripp and 

Tony Emmott. 

NEXT SUNDAY 1st  NOVEMBER. 
09:00 :Holy Communion at the Grove led by the Revd Alistair Jones. 
10:15 :Crèche UP TO 4 YEARS in the Main Hall. 
10:20 :J-Team in the Small Hall. 
10:30 :All Age/Parade Service at the Grove led by Mr Philip Maud. 
 6:00  :Evening Service at Central led by the Revd Greg Haynes.   
      
 
  
 

 

 

 

 The Charity Window and Carboy Appeal are 

now available for 2016 from January per two 

months till December. 

If you would like to choose two months for your 

favourite charity please see Barbara Buckley or 

contact 0113 2583807. 

Toys and children's books are needed for the 

bazaar. please contact  0113 2503264 or 

pjmawson@tiscali.co.uk,  with offers of any 

items in a saleable condition. 

Many thanks 

Janette Mawson 

 

A WILL IS NOT ENOUGH….. WHY? 
On Wednesday 4th November in the Small Hall at the Grove 
Centre at 7.30pm 

John Mumford, Estate Planning Consultant 
will answer this question, covering the following issues 

ṻ Why a Will does not protect your assets against 

Care Fees, Blood Line and Probate 

ṻ The importance of using Family Trusts and how they 

work 

ṻ The rules regarding Local Authorities taking 

payment for Care Fees 

ṻ Nine reasons why a normal Will will not protect all 

your assets 

ṻ The importance of arranging lasting Powers of 

Attorney 
Meeting arranged by Wednesday Break. All are 
welcome 

Kitchenalia!!  
Christine and Christopher Seller 
would be pleased to receive items 
for this stall at the Bazaar. Any larger 
items could be collected - other than 
that Sunday morning 'handover' or  
maybe Tuesday Coffee.  
 Thank you. 
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